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Dear Parents/carers 
 
On Monday 8th October, Year 6 will be attending St Peter’s 
Collegiate Church in Wolverhampton to take part in ‘Open Door’.  
The children will participate in Christian themed arts, crafts and 
musical activities.  We will be walking to and from church and all 
children will need to bring a packed lunch on this day. 
 
As part of our Year 6 ‘Vicious Vikings’ topic, we have invited 
‘Timezones’ into school on Friday 9th November.  The children will 
participate in a variety of Viking activities including textiles and 
looking at historical artefacts. 
 
Normal school times and uniform apply on both of these days. 
 
The combined cost for both of these visits is £6.00. 
 
Please send the slip below with the money into school as soon as 
possible.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Parkes / Mrs Dinardo /Mrs Holyhead 
…………………………………………………………………………. 

PLEASE RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 
 
I enclose £6.00 to cover costs for my Child……………………….. 
to participate in the ‘Timezones’ Viking experience and the ‘Open 
Door’ outing. 
 
I am happy for photos and videos of my child to be taken and 
uploaded to social media platforms (Website / YouTube / 
Facebook)     
 
 Yes            No    Please tick as appropriate 
 

Signed …………………...…..... parent/carer)    Date…………….


